
 
 

Run Report 

Murrays Brewery 
Another beautiful day for a club run, we were joined by new club member Ben Woods in his 
very nice LH ranga and great to see that David & Amy Peet are now proud owners of a tough 
looking LX 4 door. 

We made the short drive to Murrays Brewery, we had a nice lunch and some members tasted 
some local made beers.  We chatted for a while and slowing people started to head for home.  
With the gravel carpark I hope people didn’t spend too much time detailing as the cars were 
quite dusty after lunch. 

In summing up, it was another well represented club run and we had a good day together. 

 

For the record –   

8 little   
9 big 
23 Members 
32 Total Attendance 
 

Thanks 
Yvonne Yates 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


